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NEWSLETTER

Friday 19th September 2025

Dates for the Diary

Tuesday 23" September -
Year 1 hearing screening
(consents were submitted
last year)

Tuesday 23" September -
Family worker drop in session
2:30-3:30pm.

Monday 4" November &
Wednesday 6" November -
Parents’ Evenings

Dear Parents and Carers,

We've had another great week in school, filled with lots of positive celebrations for children who have shown the Nanpean
Way — being Ready, Respectful, and Safe and have been using the Nanpean Manners. It's always wonderful to see our
pupils living out these values in their learning and interactions.

It was lovely to see the children taking such pride in themselves during their school photographs yesterday. Their smiles
and confidence were a joy to witness, and we look forward to sharing the photos with you soon.

This week, we have attached our Online Safety Newsletter, which will now be sent out to parents monthly. Please do look
out for these — they contain lots of helpful information to support you in keeping your children safe online.

We are currently planning our clubs with the support of DT training. Information regarding clubs will be sent to you next
week.

Looking ahead, please note the important dates for your diary:
. Parents’ Evenings will be held on Monday 4th November and Wednesday 6th November, following the half-term
break.

Finally, a huge well done to all of the children for their hard work and enthusiasm this week. We're incredibly proud of
them.

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.

Miss Nile

AMAZING ATTENDANCE

Every moment counts at school. By attending school and arriving on time, children can maximise
their learning potential. Please ensure that the children arrive promptly at 8:45am, ready to start the
first lesson at 9am, this will ensure that they do not miss out on valuable learning time. Your support
to prioritise regular school attendance and punctuality is greatly appreciated. If your child is ill

please remember to call the office, stating the reason why they are off before 9am. You will need to do
this for each day of absence. Eden - 100%

Hendra - 99.61% Drinnick - 100%
Melbur - 98.52% Rosemellyn - 97.89%




These children have been picked as this week’s
lunchtime superstars.

Each one going above and beyond to help both adults
and children during the lunch break.

Well Dome!







Family Worker Drop In

Nanpean C.P School
5t Georges Road, PL26 7YH

These sessions will be run by the Restormel Early Help Team
Do you need some support and advice to understand your child’s needs and behaviours?
Advice on positive parenting and how to keep your child safe?
Support with budgeting and debt advice?
To understand the importance of routines for your family?

We are running drop-in sessions with no appointment necessary.
The sessions will take place on the following dates and times:

Tuesday 23" September 2.30-3.30pm

Please sign in at the school Reception and you will be shown
through to the meeting room.

For more information please contact:
Email: Restormel Famityhubs @cormwallgov.uk
Call: 01872 324929
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